
State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

March 3, 1999 

Ms. Claudia Gehl 
242 Junction Rd. 
Apt. 30 

Tommy G. Thompson, Governor 
George E. Meyer, Secretary 
Gloria L. Mccutcheon, Regional Director 

Madison, WI 53717-2102 

Southeast Regional Headquarters 
2300 N. Dr. ML King Drive, PO Box 12436 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53212-0436 
Telephone 414-263-8500 

FAX 414-263-8483 
TDD 414-263-8713 

Subject: Key Products located at 28627-8633 W. Lynx St., Milwaukee, WI 

Dear Ms. Gehl: 

Thank you for Moraine ' s Phase I investigation report for this property. I have photocopied the entire 
report and am mailing it back to you for your records. I have discussed this case with my supervisor and 
it was decided that they have until April 2, 1999 (approximately 30 days) to submit additional information 
showing that the contamination present on the property is from an off-site source. If they cannot support 
an off-site source, the Department will require Mr. Meinburg to investigate the contamination further and 
remediate the soil and groundwater if necessary. 

If you have any other questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me at the address above or at 
(414) 263-8644. 

Sincerely, 

17 /Lt~ -f}/. ~111~ 
Michelle M. McGee 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
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